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CLASS 1 NORTHAM BURROWS EDUCATIONAL VISIT (11TH OCTOBER 2022)

To Parents of:

To School Members: B3

&

EMAIL

KINGS NYMPTON

Primary School

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 2 educational visit to Northam Burrows — Tuesday 11th October 2022

Together with our peers from Winkleigh Primary School, we are visiting the beach at Northam Burrows to link to our current learning in Science.
The children are learning about the different habitats and the living things that live there. We are building our understanding of how these living
things are adapted to survive in their specific habitat. The children will focus on ocean habitats and explore these first hand.

Children will travel to Northam Burrows by coach which will start from Winkleigh Primary School and then collect Kings Nympton children and
staff from The Portsmouth Arms pub car park on the A377, before heading to Northam Burrows. Children will be returned to Winkleigh
School/pub car park before the end of the school day.

Kings Nympton parents - Please bring your child to the The Portsmouth Arms pub car park on the A377 at 9.30am, and collect them from the
car park at 3.00pm.

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and have a waterproof coat. They will need a packed lunch, healthy mid-morning
snack and a drink. (No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please.) A school packed lunch can be requested.

The cost of this trip is £8.50 per child. If we do not receive full contributions for all pupils the visit will not be able to take place. All our trips are
carefully costed to ensure good value and the best possible price. Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds are
received, the trip may not be able to go ahead.

A payment request has been set up on the School Gateway, please log on and reply by Tuesday 4th october 2022, after this date
the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway. Please state on the Gateway if your child will be bringing a packed lunch
from home or if they require a school packed lunch.

Many thanks

Mrs Godly and Miss Jones

Mrs V Fenemore

Executive Headteacher

The Woodland Federation

Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School
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